
Durango West Metro District No. 2 

Pickleball Prohibited 

 

Pickleball is not allowed at or near the district tennis court. 

The Board passed a motion In July 2021 to prohibit pickleball at or near the tennis courts. 

Board Statement (July 27, 2021): The board has been evaluating the impacts of pickleball play 

on the tennis courts for the past year. Although the board decided not to pursue prohibiting 

pickleball play in September 2020, the board has now decided that allowing pickleball play on 

the tennis courts is not in community’s best interests, as allowing pickleball play may require 

more resources than the board is willing to allocate. Therefore, pickleball play is now prohibited 

on or near the tennis courts. 

 


